Huish Episcopi Primary School

Headteacher: Tiffany Doughty Davis

North Street, Langport, Somerset, TA10 9RW

Telephone: 01458 250673

Email: office@HEPS.ppat365.org

Website: www.huishepiscopiprimary.co.uk

Monday 9 January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

As you may be aware, your child will be taking their Key Stage 1 SATs tests in May. As a school we are working hard to ensure that the children are fully prepared and feel as confident as possible.

As part of the preparation, we will be introducing some additional homework linked to the maths, reading and grammar being taught in class. This homework will involve the children completing sections of a CGP workbook.

Homework will be sent home on a Thursday and is expected back in the following Monday. This homework should not take too long but it would be beneficial for each child to be supported in this. Answers to the questions are found in the back of each booklet so please mark each task with your child.

Thank you for your continued support please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kenchington

Senior Teacher

